From: Linda Keith

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:43 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Feb 9 motion re voting on line

Council: As a long time Richmond Hill resident, I must say how very satisfactory the online voting system worked in the latest election.

I do hope to see this continue as an option for residents. It's convenient, efficient, and a much needed modernization. Best of all it increased voter participation, something our City sorely needs to increase.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Linda Keith

25 Bloomgate Cres

Richmond Hill Ont.